
 

 

RURAL HEALTH VALUE SUMMIT 

THE COMMUNITY CONNECTONS PROGRAM DRIVES VALUE 
 

June 2023 – The Northwest Michigan Community Health Innovation Region (NWCHIR) 
Community Connections Program is a Community Health Worker Program providing 
resource navigation services to families in northern Michigan.     
 
The Community Connections Program was recently showcased in the Stratis Health and 
The Center for Rural Health Policy Analysis sponsored “Rural Health Value Summit”.  
This Summit highlighted innovative and impactful programs around the country that are 
“Driving Value through Community Based Partnerships”.   
 
View more details that highlighted the Northern Michigan Community Connections 
work here:   https://ruralhealthvalue.public-
health.uiowa.edu/files/RHV_VBC_SDOH_Summit.pdf 
 
“The work that the NWCHIR is doing through the Community Connections program is a 
model for others in this country wanted to make an impact on social determinants of 
health.” said Jenifer Murray, HUB Director.  

To find out more about the NWCHIR Community Connections program, visit our 
website: https://northernmichiganchir.org/community-connections/ 

Sign-up for our newsletter here: https://northernmichiganchir.org/staying-connected/.  
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